
Minutes of meeting – AGM, 8th March 2018, at the Out of Town Inn 

 

Roll call 

26 existing League teams were present plus 8 new teams – Somercotes Snooker 

Club, White Hart, Sunnyside club, Cross Keys, Thorn Tree, Westhouses SC, 

Crossings Club, and Eclipse. The Beehive were excused due to their attendance at 

last weeks AGM which had been postponed due to the snowy weather.  

Minutes of previous AGM  

Were read and accepted as true record, proposed by LMMW and seconded by the 

Staff of Life. 

Chairman’s Report 

Congratulations were given to all teams for a successful season last year– playing 

the game in good spirit, there were no reported issues. 

Thanks were also given to the committee for all their help, hard work and support to 

the League. The presentation night again was a great success. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Teams were reminded to pay their League joining fees if they hadn’t already done 

so.   

The League had an excess of £657 income over expenditure for 2017.  John talked 

through the balance sheet.  

Thanks were given to the 2017 and 2018 Sponsors, JB Transport and the out Of 

Town.  

Thanks were given to club captains and secretaries who attend meetings.  

The presentation night was a great success, thanks to all clubs who supported the 

night.  

Election of Committee 

It was proposed unanimously that the committee should stay the same and they 

were re-elected en bloc 

Proposed Rule Changes 

Rule C2 – a score of possible 3 3’s to be given to positions 5/6 if players in those 

positions score less than 3 – this will be amended to apply to Division 2 teams only 

rather than both Divisions 1 and 2. This was passed by a majority vote. 



Rule C2 – full names to be put on signing on sheet and a minimum of first initial and 

surname on the match sheets.  

Results are to be notified to Steve Sheldon by midnight after the match has been 

played otherwise a £2 fine will apply. Score sheets are still to be sent to Steve within 

72 hours, this has not changed.  

Competitions will continue to be played on Monday nights rather than Wednesday 

nights - voted unanimously   

Cup Finals – majority vote to allow 3 balls per man practice in KO Cup and 

Competition (Singles, Pairs and Fives) cup finals – instead 1 ball per man. 

Clarification was given that League Meetings are to start at 7.15pm  

AOB 

Presentation night – has been booked for 9th November – the Post Mill Centre at 

South Normanton.  Tickets will be available mid season. 

Next meeting 

Pre Season Meeting is on Thursday 22nd March at 7.15pm at the Out of Town. All 

clubs are to attend                                                                                     

Meeting closed at 7.35pm                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 


